
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

21 January 2022 
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Re: Non-Uniform Day, Friday 28 January 2022 
 
The next non-uniform day will be supporting the ‘Little Village’ Charity and will take place on 
Friday 28 January 2022. 
 
Little Village is a charity that provides clothes, toys and baby equipment for children up to the 
age of 5.  It works with families who are dealing with challenging circumstances like 
homelessness, unemployment and domestic violence. 
 
Further details can be found on www.littlevillagehq.org 
 
We will be asking students to pay £1 for the privilege of not wearing uniform on this day and I 
must stress that this is a voluntary donation.  I would be grateful if all monies could be handed 
to form tutors on Thursday 27 January 2022. 
 
Although this is a non-uniform day, we ask for your support in ensuring that students wear 
suitable clothing for the school environment. 
 
Thank you for all your help and support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mr K Camy 
Deputy Headteacher 

http://www.littlevillagehq.org/

